
GOT INVASIVE ANNUAL GRASSES?
Grant SWCD Weed Control Dept.

Working for You in 2024
Thanks to the Grant County Court and Northeast Oregon Forests Resource

Advisory Committee, Grant Weed Control is able to offer a 25% Cost
share program for Invasive Annual Grass Control on Private Grazing

Lands, through a Title II funded Grant Project. This program will provide a
maximum $10,000 of invasive annual grass control services with a $2,500

maximum landowner contribution to qualifying participants. To be eligible
for participation, the treatment property must not be actively irrigated and
must be primarily managed for livestock grazing, minimum of 20 acres in
size, located within Grant County, and must contain invasive annual grass
species. Applications for this limited weed control assistance opportunity

will be ranked and funded on a first come first served basis.

Contact: Grant Soil and Water Conservation District Office at 
(541) 575-1554 or visit 721 S. Canyon Blvd., John Day, OR 

97845 for applications and additional information.
Applications will be available at the District office and grantswcd.net Applications will be available at the District office and grantswcd.net 

on Wednesday, March 20, 2024 at 9:00AM. on Wednesday, March 20, 2024 at 9:00AM. 
Remember, applications for this limited assistance opportunity will be ranked Remember, applications for this limited assistance opportunity will be ranked 

and funded on a first come, first served basis.and funded on a first come, first served basis.


